Hazelton, Laura

From: Liz Rivers

Sent: 30 October 2018 11:05

To: Hazelton, Laura

Subject: Breast cancer Haven - planning

Dear Laura Hazelton,

T understand that the Breast Cancer Haven is applying for a change of usc for a building under your
jurisdiction.

T would just like to let you know that as a breast cancer patient I have found the Breast Cancer Haven,
presently situated in Fulham, to be unbelievably helpful to me in coping with the treatment and offering

such kind and efficacious support during a frightening time.

Sadly their lease expires next year and the newly identified premises near Kings Cross would be
wonderfully central for women across London.

I wonder if you shouldn't visit the existing premises in order to see for yourself what an amazing haven it
truly is. You will, I'm sure, be moved by the loving atmosphere and supportive environment.

With best wishes,

Elizabeth Rivers
Cancer patient at Charing Cross Hospital



